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House Bill 3440: Prescription Drug Monitoring 

Program Implementation 

1.Establish a clinical review subcommittee of the PDMP 

Advisory Commission to review PDMP data and 

recommend training or education for providers.     

2. Include dispensed Naloxone and patient phone number in 

the PDMP. 

3.Establish Interstate data sharing with select states. 

4.Provide quarterly overdose report via data dashboard and 

an annual report to legislature. 



House Bill 3440: Establish a Clinical Review 

Subcommittee 

• Goal: Develop criteria to determine which prescribers may 

benefit from additional opioid prescribing.

• Details: 

• Subcommittee made up of experienced prescribers

• Subcommittee review de-identified data provided by PDMP 

staff 

• Determine criteria for receiving additional training 

• Provide prescriber names to respective boards to provide 

training 

• Limitations:  

• Lack of diagnosis codes 

• Lack of specialties



House Bill 3440: New PDMP Field and Naloxone

• New Field – Phone Number

• Improved patient matching  

• Identified Naloxone

• More data for targeted interventions

• Provider knowledge benefits 



• OR PDMP partnering with NABP to 

utilize PMPi data sharing hub. 

• Most data sharing states partnered 

with NAMP. 

• OR PDMP will prioritize connections 

with neighboring states

House Bill 3440: Interstate Data Sharing


